From: Consultation - ST

To: MWLP - GT
Subject: FW: Public consultation on Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan
Date: 22 January 2024 08:32:53

Hi Chloe and team,

Please find below a comment on the consutlation.

Many thanks

Lisa

From:

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 10:05 AM

To: Consultation - ST <Consultation@kent.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Public consultation on Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan

| would be delighted to engage with these debates, BUT, as in any profession , you need to give a management summary of
objectives and action . | cannot dig into the minutiae. .

On Thu, 18 Jan 2024 at 14:53, Engagement and Consultation Team <notifications@engagementhg.com> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Kent County Council (KCC) is the planning authority for waste management and
mineral development, which includes quarrying for sand, brickearth and ragstone.

We’'re asking businesses and residents to share their comments on the ‘soundness’
and ‘legal compliance’ of the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste
Local Plan 2024-39 following a full review of the strategy.

All comments received on the Pre-Submission Draft of the Local Plan will be
forwarded to the Secretary of State for consideration as part of the Independent
Examination.

This consultation closes on 29 February 2024. Please visit
www.kent.gov.uk/mineralsandw to find out more and participate in this
consultation.

Kind regards,

KCC’s Engagement and Consultation Team

consultation@kent.gov.uk
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